
 

DELAWARE STATE HOUSING AUTHORITY 

NOTIFICATION OF RANKING EXTENSION 

 

Delaware State Housing Authority (DSHA) is extending our ranking notification date to July 9, 

2010 for applicants to the Low Income Housing Tax Credit Program.  The extension is to due to 
the delay in federal housing funding. 

  

If you have any questions, please contact Cynthia Deakyne at DSHA at 302-739-4263. 


